
 
 
 
 

BC & Canada abruptly cancel talks with the  
Wet’suwet’en Hereditary Chiefs 

 
 

(WET'SUWET'EN TERRITORY - SMITHERS, BC) February 26, 2020.   
 
 
The Hereditary Chiefs graciously invited Federal and Provincial governments to enter 
into talks and they abruptly declined.  Our willingness and invitation remain open to BC 
and Canada.   
 
 
We thank our supporters for their tireless dedication and respectfully ask for 
their continued support.   
 
In accordance to our Inuk Nu’at’en (our laws), the Wet’suwet’en cannot speak on other 
nation’s behalf.    
 
 
 

 
 
Media Contact: 
Chief Na’Moks (John Ridsdale)   
250-643-0771 
 


